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2nd April 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents and Students 

 

Remote reading and research advice  

 

While I am not available to lend books at the moment, I would like all boys and parents to be aware that I am 
offering ‘remote’ reading and research advice and that I am happy to be contacted for ideas, inspiration, 
information and similar on library@rgshw.com.  I also have a library Twitter account (@LibraryRGS) on which I am 
posting and retweeting updates on new publications, reading websites and the like. 
 
The Library area on the VLE also provides links to some online resources that may be useful for further information 
- especially for older students - and this may be a good time for them to hone their research skills, or maybe start 
looking at ideas for future EPQs. 
 
I will post more Reading Lists and links on the VLE as we progress, so keep an eye on it. 
 
Please note that any members of the Public Library can log on with their PIN and access both the considerable 
online research resources and the ebooks, audio books and magazines which can be downloaded free of charge. 
 
Remember that reading offers huge benefits for wellbeing as well as educational progress and I encourage you 
to take this opportunity to keep engaged with it.  This may be the time to start that new long series, or try out new 
authors and genres, and I’m sure that everyone will benefit from the quiet time spent reading! 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Jo Jones 
Librarian 
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